
GRIFFIN PARC RESIDENTIAL ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2020 DECLARATION OF CANDIDACY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

The 2020 Griffin Parc Annual Meeting will be held online due to Covid concerns.  Please complete and submit this form 

if you are interested in running for the Board no later than Monday, September 7, 2020.  Nominations will not be taken 

from the floor.  The candidate information will be posted on the SBB web portal for online elections.  If you are not a 

member of the portal please sign up prior to the meeting so you will be able to cast your vote. Only homeowners can run 

for the Board and vote on the portal. Residents who are not actual property owners (those who are renting or leasing) 

cannot serve on the Board or cast a vote.  Additional information will be mailed out which will include the meeting 

information, how and when to vote online and a directed proxy.  If you previously sent in a proxy for the April 9
th
 annual 

meeting, it will be used if you do not vote online or send in a new one. 

NAME:                

ADDRESS:               

PHONE:        E-MAIL:       

BRIEF PERSONAL HISTORY:  (Family members, interests, education, etc.) 

                

                

PERTINENT EXPERIENCE/QUALIFICATIONS:  (Employment history, prior experience in a  

homeowners association, committee or board of directors, etc.) 

                

                

                

DESIRE/REASON FOR SERVING ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: (Interest in neighborhood, 

improvements and visions for the community) 

                

                

                

ARE THERE ANY COMMITMENTS THAT WILL DETER YOU FROM SERVING ON THE 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS?  (Travel, employment, etc.) 

                

                

This form may be returned by e-mail to v.burch@sbbmanagement.com or fax: (972) 991-6642 

 

mailto:v.burch@sbbmanagement.com

